
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This half-term has certainly flown by. It's been a lovely 

week here.  

 

The Stargazing event was fantastic. Although it was 

cloudy, it was great to see so many people attend, 

learn lots and enjoy a  hot chocolate.  

 

The Cross Country event on Wednesday was a real 

success. Huge admiration for the children running the 

course with resilience and determination.  

 

Thank you to all of our volunteers who make our 

events so wonderful. You all make Stockland a very 

special place.  

 

Have a wonderful half term break. We look forward to 

seeing you all on Tuesday 20th February. Monday 

19th February is an INSET Day. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 

 Monday 19th Feb - INSET day 

 Monday 26th Feb— Parent Consultations 

 Tuesday 27th Feb—Parent Consultations 

 Wednesday 28th Feb—Parent Consultations 

 Wednesday 28th Feb—ACE CEO visiting 

school to give presentation 8.50am 

 Thursday 29th Feb - YR and Y6  height and 

weight measurements 

 

CROSS COUNTRY: 

 

 Wednesday 6th March 2024 

Insert photo 

 9th February 2024 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Ollie   Jack 

Class 2 Horner 

 Paddy and Ben   Otis  

Class 3 Quantock    

 Charlie and Hazel   Silvia 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Joe and Sally  Maisie 



Safeguarding 

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox is monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Final-RB-4.1-Stockland-

Primary-Academy-Safeguarding-Policy-2023_24-Final-Signed-DHC-1-2.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

National Child Measurement Programme 

On Thursday 29th February 2024 we will be visited by the Public Health team who will be 

measuring the height and weight of children in Reception and Year 6,  

A letter will be sent out alongside the newsletter offering further explanation.  

Please note that as we have received the letters later than planned you have not missed 

the opt out date and you are still able to do so if you do not wish your child to take part. 

 

Reminder—term time holidays 

Please be reminded we are unable to authorise any term time holidays, unless there are 

exceptional circumstances.   

 

Numbots and TTRS 

Ruben, Maisie F, Toby 

Benjy, Alfie, Harry LM 

 

Cross Country thanks 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported the cross country this week. From star 

bakers to determined runners to marshalling and car park superheroes, to those who 

cheered the runners on their way, you were all fantastic. We are so lucky to have you all, 

and to be able to put on this race series. The next event is on the 6th March, so hoping 

for another brilliant afternoon of muddy magic. Thank you all again  

And to add… a huge thank you to Lucy for making it all possible! 



 

 

Parents evenings 

Parent’s evenings will be held on, 

 - Monday 26th and Wednesday 28th February - Mrs Gilmour-White, class 3 

 - Monday 26th February - Mrs Bennett (Miss Smith), class 1 

 - Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th February - Miss Martin class 2 & Mrs Williams  

 class 4. 

If you haven’t booked your appointment yet please contact the school office on 01404 

881456 or email admin.stockland@acexcellence.co.uk 

 

CEO visit and presentation to parents 

We will be visited by Cheryl Weyman, CEO of our new ACE Trust (The Academies for 

Character and Excellence) on Wednesday 28th February at 8.50am. 

Cheryl will be accompanied by Nick Hind, also from the Trust. They will be giving a short 

presentation about the ACE Trust and will be able to answer any of your questions. 

Please let the School Office know if you will be attending this event. 

 

Bags2School 

If you’re planning a spring clean or having a clear out please donate your unwanted 

items to the ‘Bags 2 School’ fundraiser. A poster is at the end of this newsletter. 

They accept;  

Clothes,  Paired shoes, Handbags, Hats, Bags, scarfs and ties, Jewellery, Socks, Soft toys,  

Household towels, curtains and bedding.  

They don’t accept;  

Duvet and blankets, Cushions and pillows, Carpets, rugs and mats, School uniform with 

logos, Ripped, dirty or painted clothes, Furniture, Batteries.  

Collection will be on the 18th of March. Bags will need to be at school by that date.  

Bags, will be distributed in book bags. You can use normal bin bags too. There is no limit!  

Proceeds will go to the School and Preschool.  

 

Stockland Fair Tombola Prizes 

If you have any unwanted presents or gifts you come across on your clear out, these are 

wanted as tombola prizes for the Stockland Fair. We will be collecting these separately 

at school.  



 

 

 

Stockland Star Gazing 

 

On Monday evening, children and parents joined teachers from Stockland school during 

a fabulous evening of stargazing activities. The children learnt about the constellations 

and looked at amazing telescope images taken from visiting astronomers from the 

Crewkerne and District Astronomical Society. They also listened to the stories of the stars, 

watched a video about the ‘Time-lapse of the Universe’, drew their own planets and 

constellations with chalk and pastels before finally relaxing with hot chocolate. It was an 

excellent evening enjoyed by all. 

 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News  

 

Featherlake have been learning about why we celebrate Shrove Tuesday and Valentines 

Day this week. In Maths we have been looking at repeating patterns and all of the children 

have been amazing at this! I have seen some wonderful reading and writing and gymnas-

tics, what a good week to end the term! 

For the first three weeks after the holiday we are going to be looking at the signs of new life 

including plants and animals. We will be looking at life cycles, the four seasons and the flora 

and fauna we can see in our school grounds, leading up to making leaflets all about Spring.  

I hope you all have a wonderful break! 

 

 

 



Class 2 Horner News  

 

This week in science we had great fun comparing different bark patterns and twigs to identi-

fy trees. Afterwards we went outside to identify the trees in the school grounds. We even la-

belled some bark rubbings which was great fun. 

 

In Geography, we looked at the weather forecast for the local area. We looked at cloud 

cover, rainfall, and the different weather symbols and designed our own weather report. Af-

terwards we performed our weather report to the class. 

 

On Friday, we had great fun making our own park model. We learnt how to build free-

standing swings and zip lines. We created park benches, trees, and flowers. 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful half term break and look forward to seeing you next term. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

We’ve had a wonderful week creating non-chronological reports all about dragons. Our 

imaginations have run wild with descriptions about dragons' appearances, habitats and diets 

and I can’t wait to read the finished reports over half term. We look forward to learning all 

about water and the Lake District in our next topic. If only we could stretch to a field trip to 

the Lakes! 

 

Sadly, we say goodbye to Hazel today. She has been a fabulous member of Quantock Class 

and we will really miss her but know she will settle in quickly and confidently at her new 

school. We wish you all the best Hazel. 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

We started the week with the much anticipated Heart Dissection; I 

was very impressed with how mature and sensible the children were 

in deciding for themselves at which level they were willing to 

participate.  We started with watching the video of a dissection that 

we had watched at the start of the unit, then they had the option of 

watching me dissect a pig's heart, the option was then given to those 

that wanted to have a go at dissection themselves.  More children 

than I thought were willing to step out of their comfort zone and have 

a go. They spoke very confidently in identifying the parts of the heart 

and the route of blood flow. 

We have also been very lucky this week to have Mrs Burnett 

(Maisie's mum) in to give a presentation and talk about her 

work and trips to Brazil.  The talk was fantastic with 

photographs of so many amazing aspects of Brazil.  The 

children had the opportunity to discuss their questions with Mrs 

Burnett relating to our current learning enquiry question, 

"Should consumers have to pay more for Fairtrade products?"   

On Friday the children have been set the challenge of creating a Chinese new Year 

dragon from 3D shapes that they will need to create from nets of the shapes and cut from 

paper.  We are looking out for fantastic teamwork, leadership and full engagement from 

all of them. 



 



 





 





18th March 2024 

Rose Derryman 


